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NO! NO! and NO!

Once again legislators are promoting their biases over the interests of the individual Oregon
citizen. What is wrong with you folks! The nation is now energy independent but you want to
reverse that in Oregon!

Your job is to enhance the welfare of the state and its residents. This bill would do the opposite.
Prohibiting construction or new infrastructure for exploration and production of oil and gas on
state property and also prevent the transportation of gas and oil across state property, possibly
including freeways, would restrict movement of fuel and will impact its cost and raise prices of all
production and products. This whole plan is a disaster.

This entire piece of legislation is government overreach to the max, restricting free markets.
Attempts to control and profit from private enterprise is not appropriate for government entities!
Legislative rule making by unelected bureaucrats is the worst abuse of power.

We all want safety to be the mantra in what we do. Businesses have emphasis in that area as
well. It seems through this legislation, an attempt is being made to limit the amount of oil or gas
staying at the level of 105% of 2018. How do account for increased population, need and usage.
This energy is the most available and least expensive. You seek to disrupt or eliminate the flow
of this economically superior energy? Not a good plan!

Sounds like just another plan to extort money from those who do business in Oregon.

Again, NO! NO! NO! on HB 4105



